
 
Gulgong Public School 

 
P & C Meeting 

 
 
Date:    Wednesday 7 September 2016   
 
Time:    5.40pm 
 
Venue:   Gulgong Public School Staff Common Room 
 
Present:   Alan Walker, Kylie Cuthel, Donna Germon, Naomi Jackson, Dianne Hilton,  
    Kate Holt, Lyn Hawkins, Lissy Little, Raelene Tant 
      
Apologies:   Nil 
 
Confirmation  
of Minutes:   Last minutes read by Kylie Cuthel  
    Accepted: 1. Raelene Tant   2. Donna Germon 
 
Correspondence:   Nil 
 
Treasurers                                                                                                                                    
Report:   Statements attached 
    Accepted: 1. Lyn Hawkins   2. Naomi Jackson 
 
    July 
    Commonwealth Bank  $ 6989.05 
    Rural  (term deposit) $ 6771.74 
    Petty Cash   $     20.40 
    Total    $13781.19 
 

August 
    Commonwealth Bank  $  8076.64 
    Rural  (term deposit) $  6771.74 
    Petty Cash   $     20.40 
    Total    $14868.78 
 
 
Fundraising Report: Father’s Day Stall – very successful day, overall profit made approx. $366.00 
    (including monies yet to be deposited) 
  
    Sticky Beaks – only 14 bags ordered throughout the whole school – profit 
    made $36.05 
 
    Discussion held re: Family Photo’s – tentatively booked with Newcastle for  
    March 2017.  Naomi asking Alan if the school with support from the P&C  
    Committee could do family photos ourselves. Alan stated this was possible. 
    To finalise at a later meeting. 
 
    Naomi to organise the Tea Towels / Aprons & Bags over the holidays to have 
    ready to go out before Christmas. 
 
    Accepted: 1. Kylie Cuthel   2. Lyn Hawkins 
 
 
Canteen Report:  Nil  
 
 
Principals    See attached.   
Report:   Accepted: 1. Dianne Hilton   2. Kate Holt  
   
 
 
     
 



 
 
General Business:  Trivia Night for 05.11.16 at the Bowling Club.  Alan to book venue. People to 
    bring their own nibbles for their tables.  No Auction this time, just take  
    entry money. Kids welcome! 
    Passed: 1. Alan Walker 2. Kylie Cuthel 
 
    Gulgong Chinese Gold Festival for October long weekend – notes sent home 
    for Paparazzi students wishing to assist with souvenir photos on Saturday 
    1st October as well as Circus performers.  All students are welcome to come  

along and take part in the parade (Alan will appreciate any children that can 
make it to the parade, as this is during the school holidays – dress in Chinese 
dress with lion masks. Camel Races on Sunday 2nd October. See attached flyer 
for other attractions. 

 
    Alan wishing to acknowledge and thank Naomi and helpers for the Father’s 
    Day fundraising and also the SASS staff for the valuable contribution they 
    make to the School. 
 
    Kylie also wishing to thank Naomi, Lissy & Kate for their work on the   
    Father’s Day Fundraising Stall. 
 
    Discussion regarding a possible Movie / DVD night with Mr Will Lindsay. 
 
    There is a colouring in competition in the Gulgong Gossip for students to enter. 
 
    Naomi asking about Bus / Road safety after recent issues involving students 
    being rowdy on the bus and off.  Is there a safety program the school can run. 
    Alan stated he will discuss this further with staff and revisit car safety &  
    education for students. 
     
 
Meeting Closed:  6.45pm 
Next Meeting:  Wednesday 12 October 2016 @ 5.30pm 
 


